
GLYNNEATH RESIDENTS AGAINST CONTAMINATION 

66 Brynhyfryd, 
Glynneath, 

Neath Port Talbot, 
SA11 5BA 

 

Dear Councillor, 

Would it be possible to have an information update please on what is happening at 
the Heol y Glyn Development?  

According to the Neath-Port Talbot Council website, new plans have been put in by 
Enzo and the land has been tested and found to be contaminated with 6 different 
chemicals up to 9 times the safety guidelines.  

The squares highlighted in red on the image show the instances of contamination. 
Our group are concerned that the majority of contaminants seem to be in the top 
layer of the soil which could potentially affect the residents close by. 

Yours faitlhfully 

 

David Richards 

(secretary) Glynneath Residents Against Contamination group 


